

Fwd: Green Space Board

Terry Stephens <exitteachin@yahoo.com> To: Christine Wissbrun <wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org> Tue, Oct 19, 2021 at 5:09 PM

From: Terry Stephens <exitteachin@yahoo.com> Date: October 19, 2021 at 4:09:33 PM EDT To: Matt Einheuser <einheuserm@rochesterhills.org> Cc: Darlene Janulis <djanulis@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: Green Space Board

It is with a heavy heart that I send this. We are moving to Detroit and, therefore, I must resign from my position on the Green Space Board. Serving on the board was a memorable experience, especially the pleasure of working with the other members.

We are taking a huge step in pursuing a dream that we shared, to experience real urban living as adults. We are both native Detroiters, brought up in close-knit neighborhoods.

I have loved living in Rochester Hills, the longest anywhere, brought up our son here attending Rochester schools, K-12, and was always very proud to say I was a resident. We have enjoyed everything this great city has to offer and will miss it.

Terry Stephens